NURSERY NEWSLETTER



OCTOBER 2024

Our Learning

THEME: AUTUMN

This month our theme is the season of Autumn. We will be exploring this theme through our play and art activities.

OUR COLOUR: RED



HELPING YOUR CHILD:

· Talk about all the things happening in Nursery.

(Pictures on the website may help with this.)

- E.g. 'What was in the water today?' 'What was the story about today?' 'Tell me about your painting.'
- · Let your child put their own coat on and take it off themselves.
- · Encourage good manners......'please' and 'thank you'.
- · Encourage your child to try unfamiliar food, using cutlery to eat the food themselves.
- · Encourage your child to put on their own shoes.

Home Time Changes

Home time changes-please take note of the Seesaw message that was sent regarding changes to start and home times.





Dinners

Dinners start on Monday 7th October

We are unable to start all 52 children at the same time, as the routine can be long and difficult for some children. We phase the children in over a few weeks.

Some children are still not enjoying snack or may be unsettled and are currently not ready to stay for dinners. When your child is ready to stay for dinners, we will tell you prior to their anticipated starting date.

We may discover that some children become distressed at the increased length of the day. Please be patient. We will give you feedback as to how your child is coping and arrangements made will be for the benefit of your child.

Reminders

EDUSPOT:

Thank you to those how have already been on Eduspot to pay for September snack. If you have not already please do so ASAP. If you are having any problems please contact the school office. Please pay for dinners on Sunday night for the following week and for snack as soon as you get a notification. Thank you.



COATS:

Please ensure your child comes in every day with a warm coat. These need to be able to fasten as we go outside on cold days. We also have a mud kitchen outside, so please don't send their best coat!

Children should be able to put their coats on independently.

MacMillan Coffee Morning

Thank you if you supported the MacMillan Coffee Morning on Friday 27th September.

£152.50 was raised by your generous donations.

Many thanks to you all!



Parent Teacher Consultations

Week beginning: Monday 21st October

We are looking forward to meeting with you soon and passing on information about your child in Nursery. More information about times will follow. Remember you can speak to us at any time and you don't have to wait until the meeting!

Upcoming Dates for Diary

-**Thursday 3rd October** - Parent Curriculum Talk, 1-1.45pm

Week beginning **Monday 21st October** - Parent Teacher Consultations

Half-Term Holidays

Nursery finishes Friday 25th October.

Nursery closed Monday 28th October Friday 1st November

Nursery reopens Monday 4th November

School holidays on website-Nursery/Holidays.



